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Contact us: 07 3844 2211    cru@cru.org.au 

  
Bright Beginnings:  
Planning a happy and inclusive start to school  Online    

 

10am – 11.30am | 28 October 2025 

Online Workshop | via Zoom 

 Description 

In this online workshop, we will address many of the 
common questions and concerns of parents of 
children with disability about to start school. You will 
be clearer on what inclusive education is and why 
it’s important for your child, and more confident in 
having enrolment interviews and ongoing 
conversations with your local schools.  
 
This session will cover: 

• Why planning for your child’s inclusive 
education is important 

• Information on school policies and the 
supports available 

• How our first conversations with school can go 
a long way in building a productive home-
school partnership 

• What parents can do to help foster happy and 
inclusive school days  

• Common issues and how to work through 
them 

Tickets This workshop is 

fully subsidised.   

RSVP: Thursday 23rd 
October 2025  

Registrations Essential 

 

 

 

 

For more details & tickets visit 
www.cru.org.au 

 

Please contact CRU if there is 
anything we can do to assist 

you to attend this event.  

Proudly supported by the 
Qld government through the 
Dept of Education. 

http://www.cru.org.au/

